
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Sheila Rutledge, Chair 
       Environmental Committee Members 
 
From:   Joy Hinz, Environmental & Sustainability Programs Manager 
 
Date:   April 22, 2025 
 
Re:   Food Waste Prevention Week Recap 
 
 
 
Food Waste Prevention Week was April 7th – 13th.  As a partner, the Division provided 
outreach and awareness via the Cool DuPage social media platforms and newsletter. 
The attached bingo card was placed in the 421 cafeteria and employees were 
encouraged to take one and engage with Cool DuPage on social media.   
 
Below are some of the items that were posted on social media. Cool DuPage has also 
recently launched on LinkedIn and Instagram and is regularly posting about events in 
the County and other important environmental topics.   
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 




